
Question 1: Do you agree with our proposal to permit the licence- 
exempt use of BMA devices in specific spectrum bands using UWB 
technology?: 

Question 2: Do you agree with our proposal to exempt users of HDFSS 
operating with e.i.r.p. no greater than 50 dBW in the 27.50-27.8185 
GHz, 28.4585-28.8265 GHz and 29.4625-30 GHz bands from the need to 
possess a WT licence?: 

Question 3: Do you agree with our proposal to allow an increase in 
power for Meter Reading & Asset Tracking licence-exempt devices in 
the 169.4 - 169.475 MHz band to 500mW?: 

Question 4: Do you have any comments on our proposals to align with 
the draft Commission Decision relating to SRDs?: 

The proposal to allow the airborne use of SRD is very welcome and will allow the 
introduction into the UK of devices which have, as the consultation document reports, 
been of demonstrable value in alerting recreational pilots to potential collisions.  
 
Though the UK has rather different airspace usage to the alpine regions where such 
systems have been of such value, allowing their use in the UK will certainly improve 
safety at relatively low cost.  
 
Experience in Europe has shown that there are few disadvantages to allowing these 
SRDs to be used and I support this change wholeheartedly. 

Question 5:Do you have any comments on our proposal to simplify the 
LMSS equipment listings in the Exemption Regulations and IR2016?: 

Additional comments: 

 


